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test procedure makes no mention of this weighted average disclosure. However, various 
state and federal agencies (e.g., the Environmental Protection Agency's Water Sense Program 
and the State of 
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The views expressed in this letter are those of FTC staff assigned to enforce the 
Commission's Energy Labeling Rule (16 C.F.R. Part 305). In accordance with Section 1.3(c) of 
the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, 16 CFR § 1.3(c), this is a staff opinion only 
and has not been reviewed or approved by the Commission or by any individual Commissioner. 
The advice provided in this letter is not binding upon the Commission and is given without 
prejudice to the right of the Commission later to rescind the advice and, when appropriate, to 
commence an enforcement proceeding. In conformance with Section 1.4 of the Commission's 
Rules of Practice, 16 CFR § 1.4, this letter is being placed on the public record. If you have any 
further questions, please contact me at (202) 326-2889. 




